
 

 

PROJECT UPDATES SEPTEMBER 2021 

RECENT MILESTONES 

The Groundbreaking Ceremony was held on Monday, September 13, 2021.  

 

Well drilling complete, in preparation for Support of Excavation activities. The 10 

wells have been installed for dewatering operations as a support system during 

Support of Excavation activities (Photo on Left). Drilling soldier piles at SE corner 

(Photo on Right). 

      

Shotcrete in preparation for soil nailing – 1st installation at NW corner 
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COMMUNICATIONS  

Gilbane takes safety personally. We are committed to 

providing up-to-date and accurate project plans and 

communications regarding any impacts to the surrounding 

community. Please feel free to submit a question or leave a 

comment https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2353  click 

on the RED “Submit a Question or Comment” Button for the 

project team by using the Driscoll School building project’s 

dedicated website.   

To sign up for email or text alerts regarding community 

impacts, visit https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2698 

To sign up for meeting notices regarding the Driscoll School 

Project, please visit https://www.brooklinema.gov/list.aspx 

 

SITE LOGISITCS 

Access at the Alley entrance on Washington street side is 

limited to pedestrian access, vehicular access is maintained 

from the Westbourne Terrace side for the Alley. 

 

PROGRESS 

Site Excavation is approximately 25% complete. 

Sitework is proceeding on schedule 

Foundations to begin on or around November 23, 2021 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES & MILESTONES 

In the coming weeks, support of excavation, additional 

excavation and soils hauling, installation of DMH and 

associated Piping continues. 

Restoring the walkway adjacent to the existing Gym no later 

than Thursday September 30th.  

Installing post driven fence at Temp play area 2, by the existing 

Gym - 1 day activity the week of October 4th, 2021. 

During construction unforeseen issues come up on the Project Site, the project team must make adjustments on and around the site to keep 

conditions safe for everyone. Recently we encountered a situation with heavy rain that washed out soil that had recently been excavated in 

preparation for the shotcrete and soil nailing operation. The construction team made the decision to close the walkway at the corner of the 

existing gym until an assessment and corrective work could be made at this location.  

This walkway will be reopened no later than Thursday September 30th, 2021.  

                      


